Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Electrical Contractors’ Licensing Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Electrical Contractors’ Licensing Board has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Thomas Botlick on November 21, 2007. The following is a summary of the agency’s disposition of the petition:
The Electrical Contractors’ Licensing Board considered the Petition at its meeting held on March 14, 2008, in Orlando, Florida and issued an order, filed on April 24, 2008, granting the Petition, with the Board determining that Petitioner can contract with integrator companies not certified or registered pursuant to Section 489.503, et seq., Florida Statutes, and that are contracted by the original customer as described in the Petition, to perform information technology services and support including installation of low voltage cabling and its related parts, only when the integrator company has authority as an agent of the original customer to procure and enter contracts on behalf of the original customer for the services described above, and has the authority to bind the original customer to such contracts.

A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Anthony B. Spivey, Executive Director, Electrical Contractors’ Licensing Board, Northwood Centre, 1940 N. Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399.

